
To whom it may concern  
 
I strongly support bill H7382. This bill reduces the current limits on renting and provides badly needed 
housing for URI students as has been done for decades. 
 
My daughter is a junior at URI living with four other girls in South Kingston. The rent is already high and 
the options for housing are limited. If this bill passes you must offer more on campus living 
arrangements or risk decreased enrollment. I would not have sent my daughter to URI if I thought she 
wouldn’t have housing options beyond sophomore year. Pick your poison… allow more than three 
students to a household or build more dorms!!  
 
Marcella Nash 
Concerned Parent of URI student  
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


